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From: Mueller, Laurie A, PED
To: CYNTHIA NAVA SUPERINTENDENT; JOSE HINOJOSA; suggs@gisd.k12.nm.


us; 
cc: Mueller, Laurie A, PED; 
Subject: 21st CCLC Preliminary Award - $307,200
Date: 16 May, 2011 9:05:34 AM Fine Arts


This email serves as notification for the 21st Century Community Learning Centers 
(CCLC) Program preliminary award of $307,200.00 to Gadsden Independent 
Schools for services provided from July 1, 2011 through June 30, 2012.  This is the 
fourth and final year of your 21st CCLC award based on a successful response to a 
Request for Proposal.  Funds not encumbered by June 30, 2012 will be 
disencumbered by the Public Education Department.
 
This preliminary award is based on the preliminary estimated New Mexico 
allocation from the US Department of Education.  Allocations based on new data 
may result in significant changes from these preliminary estimates.
 
A final award letter will be sent after July 2012.
 
 
*** LAURIE
 
Laurie A. Mueller
21st Century Community Learning Centers (CCLC) Coordinator
New Mexico Public Education Department
School and Family Support Bureau
120 S. Federal Place, Rm #206
Santa Fe, NM  87501
Phone: 505.827.1828
Fax: 505.827.1826
Email: lauriea.mueller@state.nm.us
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